MINUTES FOR SCHOOL COUNCIL MEETING
Friday February 6th 2015
Present: Jake Mallin, Ralphie Evans, Freddy Viveier, Alfie Oakley, Lexie Horton, Sehar Punia, Olivier De Vries, Jack Bower, Daisy Bennett, Eshika Agarwal, Daisy Viveier, Mia McNicholas, Mrs Clemmey, Amelie Ardash, Toby Wells,  Elliot Davidson, Ben Hougham, Elliot Wimpenny, Joely Randall and Georgina Babb.
_____________________________________________ 
	Again, lots of the Councillors have done their actions, so lots to report!
The letters about recorder lessons are ready to go out. Mia has thanked      Mrs Jackson for running the lessons.
We haven’t yet had a reply from Mrs Simon about the disco. We will give her some more time to have a think and then ask her if she has decided about it.

Toby has thanked Mrs Butterworth for starting the gardening club during activity afternoons.

We haven’t heard back from Mr Iles about the instruments. Toby and Olivier will ask him about this next week.

Ralphie told us that they now have some xylophones in the reception classes for the children to use in Golden Time. Great! Well done Ralphie!

Daisy has asked Izzy from last year’s Council what she found out about the cost of the drinks that are sold in the tuck shop. Daisy reported back that they can be bought for 13p. Jack has asked if they are cheaper if you don’t have the straw and told us that the price is the same as they come with the straw. Amelie and Daisy B are going to go and talk to Mr Wilde about this and see what his opinion is.

Toby and Olivier have made for the infant playground about not playing chasing games that people don’t like and pulling people’s arms in the chasing games. Mrs Belmega has the sign at the moment. She has said she will laminate it and then pass it back to the Council to be put up.
Elliot and Eshika have mentioned the radiator in the music room and how it is always so hot to Mrs Hague. Mrs Hague has said that the Eco Rangers will investigate this.

Jack gave out our typed up list of ideas for activities to use the amphitheatre for. The Councillors will make sure that every teacher gets a copy. Joely will give a copy to Mr Wilde and Sehar will put one up on the Council notice board.

Mia has asked Mrs Marsh about cookery lessons. Mrs Marsh said she would do some! We are waiting for her to decide when, how many children can take    part etc.

Just before the end of the meeting, Jake read out a suggestion from his box. The suggestion was that we should have a school uniform! This prompted loads of discussion with Councillors having lots of different views. We decided to continue the discussion at the next meeting.

Date of the next meeting: 27th February. 
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